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The Golf Classic takes place this Friday in 
Edmondstown GC. There will be a draw 
for all Ireland Football Tickets in 
conjuntion with Golf Classic  held at 
the Golf Presentations on Friday Night. 
Get your name in at The Golf Classic on 
Friday or at the BAR during the 
week. The timesheet is available here. 
 
Golf teams Full - a Few tees left to be 
sponsored at €100. You can contact Liam 
Deane through ldeane2@eircom.net or 
call 
087 6471121 
 
  

 

Hurling Update - Big week for Senior B Hurlers 

The Senior B hurlers top the bill this week with a championship Quarter final V 
St. Kevin’s. The game is on Saturday at 5.30pm in PUM. The teams have not 
met to date this year.  They are side by side in the AHL2 League table so a close 
encounter is expected. Please support the lads as they attempt to emulate last 
year’s success. 

Dublin’s victory in Croke Park on Sunday means the Senior A Championship has 
been deferred until the Friday after the football final. At time of writing, it is uncertain 
where the Senior A team will be on Saturday next.  They have been invited to 
play  in the Kilmacud Sevens but we also have an AHL game V Crumlin. Check the 
website for an update. 

The Junior A team make the short  journey to St. Jude’s to play in the All Ireland 
Junior Sevens.  Games start in Tymon Park at 11am. 

The Junior B team play O’ Tooles in AHL5 in Blunden Drive on Sunday morning at 
10.30am. 

The Senior hurlers have a new sponsor.  The management team of Johnny Kenny, 
Davy Kane, Darragh Spain and Brian O’ Regan see the deal as very important in 
their attempt to regain the Senior Championship.  BBSE fell short last year in an 
effort to win a 6th Championship in a row and are under no illusions  how difficult it 
is going to be get back on top of the pile.  The team  already have silverware to 
show this year.  They won the Leinster Senior League title in July and with county 
commitments over for this year, the team is now firmly focused on the very difficult 
task ahead.  The Grafton Lounge, which is just off Grafton Street, is managed by 
Noel Anderson.  Noel, a Rathfarnham lad, knows a thing or two about hurling.  He 
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played hurling himself and once scored three goals in a final in Croke Park!!   He is 
hopeful that the partnership with Boden will assist in bringing  further success to the 
Boden Boys. 
The launch is on Thursday at 9pm and all are invited.  The Grafton Lounge have a 
special loyalty card for club members and they will be available on the night. 

Best of luck to our club members with Clare and Cork affiliations in Sunday’s 
All Ireland Final.  We also send our congratulations to our Dublin footballers 
after their epic win over Kerry. 

 

Football News 02/09/13 - C.O.Y.B.I.B ! 

What a week of football capped off with the 
Dublin Senior Footballers getting through to 
the All-Ireland final against Mayo. The 
scramble for tickets is on! 

Results were mixed this week. Our senior 
footballers had a dramatic win against 
Raheny in St. Annes Park. Seamus Keane 
coolly despatching to the net from a 
magnificent catch and pass from Sean 
Gibbons.This resulted in a 1 point winning 
margin – 1-6 to 8 pts.This places them in a 
strong league position for the playoffs. 

Next up, the Junior C’s were away to St. 
Killian’s.Despite being up 3 pts at the interval 
they were unable to sustain the tempo and lost in the end by 1pt on a scoreline of 1-
9 to 11 pts. The league playoffs are still in their sights. 

Our Inter footballers kicked off the weekend at home to St. Finbarrs.They struggled 
with several players away. However they showed great spirit coming from a half-
time deficit of 2 pts, to win by 5 pts on a scoreline of 1–9 to 7 pts. Thank you, 
particularly to Evan and Ciaran for their contribution. 

Our Junior A’s came up against table toppers Parnells and were well beaten in the 
end. It has to be said that they too struggled with fielding a team on the night. Finally 
our Junior B’s lost by 3 pts to St. Brendan’s Sunday morning at home. Despite 
getting 2 early goals they failed to hang on, eventually losing 16 pts to 2-7. 

We ask players to raise the commitment levels as we head into the final part of the 
season in our quest for success this year – you owe it to the team and 
yourself. Please ensure you wear the proper club gear and respect management 
and the referees. 



This weekend also saw our facilities in Sancta Maria play host to the Kerry 
Footballers in advance of Sundays All-Ireland semi final. It was great to see some of 
the elite footballers from the Kingdom up close and hopefully they will avail of them 
in the future. What a game of football they served up with the Dublin team. 
Congratulations to Michael Daragh, Dara and Declan and all the Dublin Football 
team on reaching the All-Ireland Final for their second time in 3 years. 

Looking ahead, next weekend sees all our Minor teams in action in the first of the 
round robin c/ship matches.Good luck with the preparations this week. Look out for 
the full list of fixtures on the web and support the lads.  

Reminder please get your sponsorship in for the Golf Classic taking place on Friday 
next the 6th September. 

Finally, can members who are interested in being involved in any of our adult and 
minor football teams next year contact Ger Flaherty 0876599359 or any member 
of the football committee. We can always accommodate fresh faces and new 
ideas to bring our teams forward. You will be working with a great group of people 
without whom we would be unable to run our 5 adult teams and 3 minor teams. 

 

Camogie News - Leinster Championship winners 

SENIOR  CAMOGIE TABLE QUIZ - DEFERRED 
 
The Senior Camogie fundraising Table Quiz that was 
to be held this Thursday evening has been deffered 
to a later date.  
 
On the field, the Senior 1's began their 
Championship campaign last Thursday with a victory 
over N Brid . After a sluggish start, a goal before 
half-time settled the team down. The performance 
improved as the game went on and some fine scores were picked off, resulting in a 
comfortable win on a score-line 3-14 to 1-3. We have a bye this week, so our next 
outing is Tuesday 10th at home to Erin’s Isle. 

The Senior 3’s had a disappointing start to their campaign, also last Thursday. The 
girls never got out of the blocks and Na Fianna ran out deserving winners. This 
Thursday we have a must-win encounter away to Kilmacud Crokes to keep our 
hopes alive. 

The Senior 6’s had a fine win last Tuesday at home to Castleknock. A strong first 
half performance laid the platform for the win, final score 2-4 to 2-1. Tonight, 
Tuesday we play Good Counsel at home, and a victory will ensure safe passage to 
the semi-final stage. 



Juvenile Championship’s began last weekend, and there were some promising 
signs at all age-groups. All teams are in action again this weekend before they have 
a break the weekend of the Camogie All-Ireland. 

Congratulations to Doireann Mullany, Sarah Nagle, Martha O’ Donoghue & 
Aisling O’ Leary who were part of the Dublin Minor Camogie panel that won 
the Leinster Final on Sunday, defeating Offaly. 

 

Ladies Football Update 

The Juvenile Championship kicked off last weekend for  under 14, under 15, under 
16 and Minor.Team mentors have been putting in a big effort in training over the last 
few weeks in order to get girls fit and ready for September. Indeed some teams 
continued to train right  throughout the summer. 

On Friday night our under 14A team were disappointed when Foxrock Cabinteely 
did not turn up. Points were awarded to Boden but this team were all set for a game. 
However they now look forward to Friday evening's away match against Brigids. 

The Under 15 Division 1 team had a good start to their Championship with a great 
win over Cuala. A convincing score of 5 -7  to 3 -7 was a great result for their first 
outing in the Championship. Special thanks to the under 14 girls who helped out the 
team as numbers were short due to injuries and illness.  Get well wishes to  Emily 
Flanagan  as she recovers from a recent appendicitis. 

Meanwhile the Under 15 Div  2 team went down to Scoill Ui Chonail.  Next Sat they 
take on Donabate at home. The Under 16 Div 1 team have their first Championship 
game  this Tuesday evening  against Synge St at home. The Under 16 Div 2 were 
unfortunate to go down to Birgids at the weekend, their next outing is against 
Foxrock next Sunday out in Cabinteely. 
Our Minor team got off to a cracking start with a great win over Castlknock this 
evening, 7 - 23 to 2 - 7. That will leave the two Micks happy men this week anyway. 

In the Under 13 Cup  the C team went down to Naomh Mearnog  on Sat last, while 
the Under 13 B team were disappointed when  Skerries could not field a team on 
Saturday.  They now look forward to taking them on this Wednesday evening 
instead. The 13A team  are all set for their first Cup match next  Saturday against 
Templeogue Synge St. The very best of luck to all teams in Cup and Championship 
over the next few weeks. 

Declan Reilly's  Senior B team are top of the League with two more matches to 
play.  This Wednesday they are away to Portobella and the following week they are 
home to Crao Ro Naofa. 

The Go Games teams are all back training this week with a full schedule of matches 
from this weekend.  The long summer break is alas over and its time to dust down 



the boots and shake out the Jersey's.  Pat Conway and Ciaran have the busy task 
again of finding pitch space for all the teams.  Lets hope we have  good Autumn and 
games can go ahead as scheduled. 

On Saturday next 7th September registration for all Academy children born in 
2007,2006 and 2005 will be held in the Club House. Girls registration is at 
11.00 a.m. Full details on the club website. A special welcome all the new little girls 
that we hope to see. 

 

Chairman's Update regarding Club Refurishments 

As many of you will have noticed we are in the process of carrying out a number of 
refurbishments to the Clubhouse and surrounding grounds area. These 
improvements were badly needed and apart from the contractors involved, I would 
like, on your behalf, to extend my sincere gratitude to our Club members and staff, 
who on a volunteer basis, have contributed so much to the refurbishment program. 

I thought it best at this stage to provide you with an up-date on where the program 
stands and a time-scale for completion. 

A complete overhaul of the main hall has taken place making it so much brighter 
and the floor has been sanded and varnished to a very high specification. In addition 
a new projector and screen has been installed, which will make viewing of major 
matches much more enjoyable for members. Of more significance, the new 
projector/ screen system can and will be used by our coaching staff when we 
convene seminars and other events. Apart from the coaching side, the refurbished 
facility will make a positive contribution to the social enjoyment in our Club such as 
the Music & Drama Society and the Cheile dance nights. We hope in time that 
members of our Club, will utilise the new facility for functions such as parties or 
other special events. 

A number of on-going improvements are taking place in the bar area and a new  HD 
51” TV will be installed later this week (in time for the Dublin/ Kerry match) which will 
make a significant improvement on the old model that has been there for years. In 
addition the lighting in the bar area, will be improved with the installation of an 
energy efficient system. The refurbishment being done to the ladies toilet in the bar 
area, will hopefully be completed by this week-end and the new look gents toilet will 
be completed during the following week. 

Every aspect of this program will be fully completed in time for the All Ireland Hurling 
Final and we trust that our members especially those with Cork or Clare affiliations 
will visit our Club and enjoy the occasion in our new look facility. 

Brendan Moran 
Chairman 
29th August 2013 



 

Hosting the Kingdom in Sancta Maria 

Sancta Maria played host to the Kerry 
Footballers in advance of Sundays All-
Ireland semi final. It was great to see 
some of the elite footballers from the 
Kingdom up close and hopefully they will 
avail of them in the future. What a game of 
football they served up with the Dublin 
team. 

 

St Martins Wexford Hurling Tournament - U 11 

Well done to the Boden u11 hurlers who 
took part in the St Martins tournament in 
Wexford on Saturday.A big thank you to St 
Martins for an excellent day. A great 
expierence for all the lads. 

 

Coaching Corner - It’s Not About You – Vern Gambetta 

Despite what some coaches think it is not about you the coach. Lest we forget, it is 
about the athlete. Any good program recognizes that it is athlete centered and 
coach driven. The athlete is the reason we are coaching. Our effectiveness as a 
coach and the athlete’s success is highly dependent on our emotional intelligence. It 
is how we communicate, how we motivate that helps propel the athlete to greatness. 
Technical knowledge is important but if you can’t impart that knowledge what good 
is it. Step back and put the spotlight squarely on the athlete and do everything 
ethically in your power to get them to be the best they can be. And don’t forget it is 
a journey. 



 

2013 Academies - Registration Satuday Sept 7th 

  

The registrations for the Academy takes 
place this Saturday morning in the 
clubhouse for all boys and girls born in 
2005 , 2006 and 2007.  

The boys registration takes place from 
9:30am - 10:30am and the girls 
registration from 11:00am - 12:00pm. 

. 

 

Tuesday Night Bingo - back TONIGHT 

The Bingo starts back in the Club TONIGHT week 3rd September. Bingo starts at 
8.30pm sharp. The admission in €10 which is for 10 games. The jackpot is €850.00 
and the cost of the jackpot game is €2.00. Please bring along your friends. See you 
tonight 

 

Sportsprophet 2013 

Keep up to date with the Leaders by clicking on the link below: 

http://sportsprophet.ie/index.aspx 
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Lotto is Back - Results from last night 

There was no winner of the jackpot. The 
numbers drawn were: 

9, 14, 11 and 25 

Match first 3 winners : 

  

• Stephen Coughlan, Carrigmore 
Cresent, Citywest 

• Mary Cleary, Monalea Grove, 
Firhouse 

• Jimmy Woulfe, 128 Killeen Woods, 
Oakpark 

• Thomas O'Brien, The Cresent, 
Griffith Downs 

• Cliona & Mark Mellet, Butterfield 
Avenue, Rathfarnham 

• David C Bobbett, Rathdown 
Cresent, Terenure 

• Ned and Linda, C/O BBSE 

Weekly Subscribers Draw 

• Patricia Breen, Arranleigh Mount, Rathfarnham 

Next weeks jackpot is € 8,000. Click here to play online. 

 

  

  
 

 

http://ballybodenstendas.createsend1.com/t/j-l-ttkujtt-l-o/

